


Lincoln Truman HIKE Reminder and Update 
Hello Missouri and Illinois Job’s Daughters,


As we are nearing the date for the already announced Lincoln Truman HIKE for 2024 we 
wanted to provide you with a few updates about the event.


The event will run from noon to about 3:30pm on September 14.  


Lunch, registration and sales for the event will begin at the lodge building in Belleville (225 East 
A St).  Registration and food will be available from noon to 12:40.  (Cahokia Mounds is a State 
Park and food and sales are problematic there.)  


From there we will move the party over to Cahokia Mounds (30 Ramsey St, Collinsville, IL).

Where we will have a fun “Duck Hunt”, visit the historical sites, awards for the individuals and 
Bethels that have raised the most for HIKE already and most importantly hold our “Chuck-A-
Duck” activity.  


The Chuck-A-Duck is an activity where you try to throw your duck into a special target with 
prizes for those that are successful.  (Each duck throw can be earned by raising $15 dollars or 
by the Daughter making a $5 donation.)


The lunch is only $5 and will include sandwiches, chips and drinks.

Please RSVP with the number attending by the 10th to carrie.rund@gmail.com so we will have 
enough food for everyone.



Get out there and start raising money 
for HIKE.  We want a lot of ducks to 
be chucked.


Hailey A.

and the

IL HIKE Committee





